792~/

From: Glenn Stephenson <glennstephenson@yahoo.com>

Sent: June 17, 2018 5:17 PM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks

Subject: Garbage, Recycling, Compostables s

g
W

g-ﬁ %, [

| RECEIVED
Submitted on Sunday, June 17, 2018 - 17:16 g JUN 138 2018

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are: CiTY CLERK'S OFFICE
SASKATOON

e aarem

ek

First Name: Glenn
Last Name: Stephenson

Email:
Confirm_
Neighbourhood where vou live:
Phone Number: *

==Your Message==
Service category: City Council, Boards & Committees
Subject: Garbage, Recycling, Compostables
Message:
Re: Changes to garbage collection

In view of the fact that the city is looking at making some
wholesale changes to the collection system | would like to raise
a few comments and concerns.

1. We live in an townhouse community that requires us to
keep our bins in the garage. When we only had garbage bins we
were able to downsize to a smaller bin that still, with only two
of us, has only a small bag or two of garbage in it per week.
Not nearly close to full at any time. We would love a smaller
bin but apparently the city hasn't had these.

2. When the city introduced the recycling bins we were pressed
for space in our garage, with two vehicles as well, and |

inquired about a smaller bin (we recycle religiously and still

only put our bin out about once per month, despite paying the
same as others who put their bins out every pickup.). We were
told a smaller bin was not available.

3. Now a third bin is being proposed for compostables. This will
require more storage space in our garage that we simply don't
have. This is all aside from the fact that all the
garbage/recycling/compost bins around the city neighbourhoods
are, in my opinion, becoming a major eyesore. It seems there
should be a requirement to remove bins to backyards, or out of
sight somehow, between pickups.

4. My wife and | are fortunate to go south for a good part of the
winters. We obviously have no pickups of any type during these
months, and we still pay the same as everyone else in the city.



| don't know if it's possible but are there any provisions for

bar codes and weighing systems that would enable the city to bill
residents based on the weight of trash/recyclables/compost that
they produce. If the goal is ultimately to reduce, then the only
way to motivate residents is through some type of user pay
system that takes the amounts of these items that we each
produce, into account.

If we're going to make major changes to our system, let's
carefully consider all the ramifications and explore all fair
options.

Thank you,

Glenn Stephenson

Attachment:
Would you like to receive a short survey to provide your feedback on our customer service? The

information you share will be used to improve the service we provide to you and all of our customers.:
Yes

For internal use only :
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/405/submission/237380





